
PUBLIC HEARING  

TOWN OF SHELBY 

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW OF 2018-REGULATING MOBILE FOOD VEHICLES  

DECEMBER 11, 2018 

 

Present: Ed Houseknecht, Supervisor 

Kenneth Schaal, Councilman    

William Bacon, Councilman 

  Stephen Seitz, Councilman 

  Jeff Smith, Councilman 

  Darlene Rich, Town Clerk 

  Bethany Centrone, Council for Bond, Schoeneck & King 

  Kirk Myhill, Planning Board Chair 

  Miranda Bennett, Bookkeeper 

  Michael Reese, Constable 

  Claude Grimes, Constable 

 

Excused:  Paul Gray, Constable 

  Trisha Laszewski, Assessor 

   

Others : Tina Feldman     Dave Mahar     

  Edward Zelazny     Les Quackenbush 

James Zelazny     Brian Murray Sr.    

Dina Barone     Eric Chambers  

Andy Benz      John Pratt 

Sharlene Pratt      

        
Public Hearing was called to order at 6:45pm 
Purpose of the Public Hearing- To hear comments on the adoption of proposed Local Law 

entitled “Solar Energy Systems Law of  2018”. 

Bethany Centrone explained this was changed from the original version. It is clarified to include 

pull behind trailers.   Town Supervisor would issue the permit. 

 

Public comments: none 

Public hearing closed at 6:46 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Darlene A. Rich, MMC, RMC 

Town Clerk 

 


